
Media Advisory  

To All Media  

30 April 2020 

 

LIMPOPO HEALTH MEC TO RECEIVE CELLULAR PHONES DONATIONS FROM MTN AND CELL C ON 

BEHALF OF THE PREMIER 

 

Limpopo Health MEC Dr Phophi Ramathuba will receive mobile phones donations from MTN and Cell 

C on behalf of the Limpopo Premier Hon.Chupu Stan Mathabatha.  

 

The department together with its partners MTN and Cell C will celebrate Workers Day through 

handing of working tools to Household Screening  Cadres and Teams. The donations came at an 

appropriate time when the whole world will be celebrating Workers Day. The mobile phones 

donations will serve a great deal in assisting household and testing teams in the fight against the 

spread of COVID-19.  

 

Mobile phones have an important role to play- they are an integral part of people's lives, and we 

take them literally everywhere we go. 

 

The handover is scheduled as follows: 

 

Date: 01 May 2020 

Venue: Van Velden Hospital (Mopani District Municipality) 

Time: 11h00 

 

End 

 

Media is invited. 

 

For media inquiries, contact: 

 

Thilivhali Muavha  

MEC's Spokesperson  



0660117034 

 

Neil Shikwambana  

Department Spokesperson  

0664799887 


